
-----Original Message----- 
From: Aging Initiative [mailto:aging.info@epa.gov]  
<mailto:aging.info@epa.gov%5d>   
Sent: Friday, August 04, 2006 3:57 PM 
To: Austin R Curry 
Subject: [aging_initiativ] Special Announcement from US EPA Aging Initiative 
  
EPA Aging Initiative announces Requests for Proposals for Prudent Disposal 
of Unwanted Medications    
  
 
The EPA is accepting proposals to develop alterative stewardship approaches 
to disposal, including ?mail back? or ?take back? pilot demonstrations. Such 
pilot projects would include not only the prudent disposal of the unused 
medications but also an inventory of the types and quantities of drugs 
returned.  Inventory data could prove useful to the medical community in 
altering its prescribing practices to reduce the incidence of leftover or 
unused medications.   
  
EPA intends to award up to three awards for a total of approximately 
$225,000-$300,000.   
  
Proposals are due by September 29, 2006 
  
For the complete announcement please go to 
http://www.epa.gov/aging/grants/grant-list/2006_0804_grant_1.htm  
 


